
From: Connie Surgeson [mailto:lakelan1@telus.net]  
Sent: July 9, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Kevin Nagoya <KNagoya@coldlake.com> 
Subject: flower box donation  
 
Hi Kevin,  
 
I wasn’t sure who I contact at the City about requesting a donation for raised flower boxes and planting 
soil for our senior self-contained buildings within the Foundation.  
 
We have received $1,000.00 dollars from the MD of Bonnyville, $1,000.00 dollars from the Town of 
Bonnyville and $400.00 dollars from MLA Dave Hansen.  
 
A total of 12 flower boxes for $3,000.00 dollars and soil was $409.40 dollars were purchase. These items 
have been distributed to all of our self-contained seniors apartment buildings in Bonnyville and Cold 
Lake to ensure they were in place for seniors week.  
 
I am requesting a donation of $1,000.00 dollars from the City of Cold Lake to help cover the costs of the 
Flower boxes. 
 
Please let me know who I should be sending this request to and or if the City is interested in donating.    
 
Have a great day!! 
 
 
Connie Surgeson  
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Lakeland Lodge and Housing Foundation  
Box 7143 Bonnyville, Alberta T9N 2H5 
Phone: (780)826-6202  
Fax: (780)826-5085 
 
Email: lakeland@telusplanet.net 
             cao@lakelandfoundation.ca 
Website: lakelandfoundation.ca  
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